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LCIF  
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The first cabinet meeting of 2021 was a great success!  We had 40 in attend-

ance in Ballinger.  We talked about what each one of us can do to keep our clubs ac-

tive.  One the things that was brought up was having a “calling tree”, which is having 

a few dedicated members divide up the list of members and try to call these people 

weekly to see if there is anything the club can do for them.  Callers will invite the 

members to come back to the meetings and explain to them that we are practicing safe 

distancing, wearing our masks, and spreading out.   

 I would like to give a special shout out to District Governor Dr. Javier Morales 

who was our speaker for the day.  Dr. Morales has been on 27 mission trips around the 

globe giving eye exams to the people in third world countries.  This is the only chance 

those people will ever get to have their eyes examined in their lives.  The first experi-

ence he had with Lions was the fact that he was in one of those countries and the first 

thing he saw were pallets of glasses that had been sent there by Midland Eye Glass 

Recycling!  This was why he became a Lion.  One of the recent things he has done for 

TLC was to run two back-to-back marathons, which amounted to 52.7 miles in a 24-

hour period.  He raised over $10,000 for the Texas Lions Camp!  Way to go Lion 

Javier! 

 We enjoyed a wonderful meal prepared by one of our own:  Elisha Jowers. She 

treated us to chicken and spaghetti, green beans, rolls, salad, and homemade desserts.   

 We are already planning our District meeting for either April 10th or 17th and 

are hoping to have another great turnout.   

 We are having a district raffle for a Jim Bowie Prime Plus Pellet Grill.  The 

total package includes a cover, tools, pans, apron, pellets, oven mitt, pizza oven, rotis-

serie, and more…for a value of $1,350.00!  Drawing will be at the District Conven-

tion.  Tickets will be $5.00 for 1 ticket, $20.00 for 5 tickets, and $50.00 for 15 tickets.  

You need not be present to win.  

 I attended the Council of Governors meeting in Kerrville this past weekend.  

One of the focus points was on membership.  It is very important that we keep our 

clubs strong.  One reason we all became Lions was to help our own communities and 

people around the world. The objective was not only to get new members, but to retain 

existing members.  

http://txlionsdistrict2a1.com/
mailto:Donald_McConnell@outlook.com
mailto:District2a1newsletter@hotmail.com
https://www.facebook.com/TexasLionsDistrict2a1
https://www.facebook.com/TexasLionsDistrict2a1
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Diabetes Awareness 

Sandra Freeman 

11425 Mason St. 

Carlsbad, TX 76934 

325-465-8870 

sdrrf@aol.com 

Alert Chairperson 

Keith Perrine 

4912 Mariner Terrace 

San Angelo, TX 76903 

325-656-3252 

Keith.perrine@hotmail.com 

Chaplain 

Charles Smith 

Directory 

Scott Patterson 

8313 W. Grape Creek Road 

San Angelo, TX 76901 

W:325-653-6655 

C: 325-650-1036 

sap1954@gmx.com 

District Convention 

Theresa Cain 

PO Box 2663 

San Angelo, TX 76902 

325-234-2913 

tkc13dolphins@yahoo.com 

 

Global Leadership (GLT) 

Carol Brown 

P.O. Box 623 

Walnut Street 

San Angelo, TX 76901 

C: 325-340-8652 

carolecb9@gmail.com 

Global Membership (GMT) 

Chris Maxwell 

408 CR 109 

Sweetwater, TX 79556 

H:325-665-0127 

C: 325-235-9235 
cmaxwell@eljentechnology.com 

Global Service Team (GST) 

Aubrey Linne Proudly Supports 

District 2-A1 Governor 

Glen Sheppard and 

his 2020-2021 Cabinet 

The Texas Lions Camp had a special fundraiser going with the Polar Bear Plunge.  

Everyone that attended the event Saturday had a great time.  Our own Tom Blasé 

was one of the participants who raised several thousand dollars and the total 

amount raised was $310,000!  After the board meeting everyone adjourned to out-

side the dining hall where we had a ground-breaking ceremony for the dormito-

ries.  These will be used for the kids when Summer Camps can resume once again.  

Looking forward to a fun-filled 2021! 

Glenn Shepard, District Governor 

District Governor Continued 

TLC Polar Bear Plunge 

mailto:sdrrf@aol.com
mailto:Keith.perrine@hotmail.com
mailto:sap1954@gmx.com
mailto:carolecb9@gmail.com
mailto:cmaxwell@eljentechnology.com
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LCIF 

PDG Joyce Downie 

115 Churchill Blvd 

San Angelo, TX 76903 

H & F: 325-651-8894 

joyced2@suddenlink.com 

 

Leader Dog for the Blind 

Brigitte Rogers 

P.O. Box 587 

Sonora, TX 76950 

H: 325-387-2309 

6200br@gmail.com 

Election Manager 

PDG Joyce Downie 

115 Churchill Blvd 

San Angelo, TX 76903 

H & F: 325-651-8894 

joyced2@suddenlink.com 

Long Range Planning 

 

Newsletter Editor 

Donald McConnell 

307 Thomas Street 

Midland, TX 79703 

H: 432-520-5651 

C: 432-413-3935 
district2a1newsletter@hotmail.com 

 

Parliamentarian 

PCC Tom Blasé 

tomblasesr@gmail.com 

Tail Twister 

Kathy McConnell 

307 Thomas Street 

Midland, TX 79703 

H: 432-520-5651 

C: 432-638-1070 

Katmc307@aol.com 

 

Centennial Co-Coordinator 

Emilio Perez 

1205 Gordon Blvd. 

San Angelo, TX 76905 

H: 325-617-4180 

C: 325-212-1426 

epjmrp@suddenlink.com 

           Midland   

               West Side Lions Club 
             

           Home Club of                                                                   

PDG Armando Subia              

Proudly Supports  

The District 2-A1  Leadership Team 

         Midland   

               West Side Lions Club 
                         

Home Club of                                                                    

PDG Bob Edwards  

Proudly Supports  

The District 2-A1  Leadership Team 

LCIF Fund Raiser 

mailto:joyced2@suddenlink.com
mailto:6200brgmail.com
mailto:joyced2@suddenlink.com
mailto:district2a1newsletter@hotmail.com
mailto:tomblasesr@gmail.com
mailto:Katmc307@aol.com
mailto:epjmrp@suddenlink.com
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Lions Camp Director (West) 

Donald McConnell 

307 Thomas Street 

Midland, TX 79703 

432-520-5651 

432-413-3935 

Donald_McConnell@outlook.com 

Lions Camp Director (East) 

Jay Ward 

240 CR 306 

Llano, TX 78643 

325-379-1120 

512-470-4149 

Jayward@gmail.com 

TLERC 

 

Texas Lions Foundation 

PDG John Hancock 

5238 Beverly 

San Angelo, TX 76904 

325-944-8110 

325-949-9409 

Web Master 

Wynn Alston 

1354 Tres Rios Drive 

San Angelo, TX 76903 

325-651-4102 

kwalston@verizon.net 

Vision Screening Director 

Jim Chapman 

311 River Ranch Road 

Kingsland, TX 78639 

325-388-3231 

512-422-4930 

grandadtexas@ymail.com 

Youth Exchange 

Mark Signh 

5408 Hillcrest 

Midland, TX  

432-694-0147 

432-687-5424 

mmsingh@suddenlink.net 

International President 

Jung-Yul Choi 

 

 

 

 

International Headquarters 

300 22nd Street 

Oak Brook, Il 60521 

      PDG Joyce Downie  

                 and husband Lion Ron       

Support 

District 2-A1 Governor  

Glen Sheppard and his 2020-2021 

Cabinet 

PDG Armando and  

Lion Felis Subia  

proudly supports  

DG Glen Sheppard and his 

2020-2021 cabinet      

Mid-Winter Conference 

Ballinger 

mailto:Jayward@gmail.com
mailto:kwalston@verizon.net
mailto:grandadtexas@ymail.com
mailto:mmsingh@suddenlink.net


DG 

 

Glenn Shepard 
1510 F.M 2887 

Ballinger, TX 75821 
Cell: 432-770-1137 

 
Glenn.Shepard@hotmail.

com 

1st VDG 

 

Joel Kuykendall 

PO Box 102 

Pontotoc, TX 76869 

Home; 325-218-2512 

Cell: 409-392-4328 

Southwestelion2011@gmail.com 

2nd VDG 

 

Carol Brown 

P.O. Box 623 

Walnut Street 

San Angelo, TX 76901 

C: 325-340-8652 

carolecb9@gmail.com 

Cabinet Secretary 

 

Donna Dugger 

1908 Nolan 
Big Spring, TX 79720 

Cell: 432-466-1497 
 

Donna_d7075@att.net 
 

Cabinet Treasurer 

Chris Maxwell 

408 CR 109 

Sweetwater, TX 79556 

Home 325-665-0127 

Work 325-235-9235 
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IPDG Keith and  

Lion Norma Perinne  

proudly supports  

DG Glen Sheppard and his  

2020-2021 cabinet      

 

 

 

Concho Pearl Lions began meeting again June 8th and meet the 2nd and 4th Monday of each month at the San 
Angelo Lions Eyeglass Recycling Center building at 6:30pm.  The 1st meeting we have a program and the 
2nd meeting we have a business meeting along with a pre-packaged refreshment to celebrate the months birth-
days.  Although we are a small group we have continued to meet and also held a Christmas Party on Decem-
ber 14th at Rosas Cafe and Tortilla Factory where about 15 of us met, ate and exchanged gifts.  Many of our 
members have been staying "in" in order to stay well and not expose themselves to taking a chance of catching 
the virus. Meetings have been running anywhere between 12-18 members and out of 30, at this time, that is a 
good turnout. 

We have been making service donations each month along with the designated regular donations we budget 
for each year.  Since funds were low we sold Rosas gift cards and held a Raffle.  Our raffle consisted of a cro-
cheted American Flag, crocheted by our own Lion, Lion Lynn Crisp, second prize was a Ring Doorbell and 
third prize was an artificial succulent.  We also sold popcorn and water at the Craft Guild earlier this 
month.  The fundraisers did well and will be followed up by other things after the 1st of 2021.   

We added one new member who transferred from another District, Lion Frank Ciancarelli. 

We pride ourselves (along with other clubs) in being a 100% club and supporting our Lions foundations.  We 
budget each year to support other charities as well with a designated dollar amount.  This year we gave to San 
Angelo Lions Charities Eyeglass Recycling Center, Meals for the Elderly, Concho Valley Home for Girls/
Children's Shelter, Project Dignidad, Concho Valley Paws, West Texas Lions Eye Bank Alliance, Concho 
Valley Food Bank, and Keepers of Hope 

We have been making monthly FOOD donations thru Keepers of Hope which works with the Food Banks of 
the Concho Valley, both the large one and the various small ones, plus the soup kitchen.  In July we donated 
43 cannisters of Oatmeal; August we donated 100 bags of rice; September we donated 94 jars of peanut butter; 
October we donated 232 cans of tuna and chicken; November we donated about 70 packages of various pas-
tas; and for December we donated 64 cans of soup.  We have also furnished Sandwich bags for the Soup 
Kitchen and Meals for the Elderly.. 

 

Concho Pearl Lions Club News 

mailto:Glenn.Shepard@hotmail.com
mailto:Glenn.Shepard@hotmail.com
mailto:Southwestelion2011@gmail.com
mailto:carolecb9@gmail.com
mailto:Donna_d7075@att.net


Zone 1 Chairperson 

 

PDG Armando Subia 

4018 Monty Drive 

Midland, TX 79703 

Cell: 432-238-2267 

A_Subia49@yahoo.com 

Zone 2 Chairperson 

 

Elisha Jowers 

Cell: 432-520-5048 

mcs4446@yahoo.com 

Zone 3 Chairperson 

 

Larry Melton 

Box 84 

Ballinger, TX 76821 

Home: 325-365-3296 

lmlt5@aol.com 

Zone 4 Chairperson 

 

Jim Heartwell 

200 River Ranch Road 

Kingsland, TX 78639 

 

281-455-7346 

Zone 5 Chairperson 
 

Glenn Shepard 
1510 F.M 2887 

Ballinger, TX 75821 
Home:  

Cell: 432-770-1137 
Glenn.Shepard@hotmail.com 

Zone 6 Chairperson 

 

Theresa Cain 

PO Box 2663 

San Angelo, TX 76902 

Home: 325-234-2913 

tkc13dolphins@yahoo.com 
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Concho Pearl Lions Club News Continued  

Chicken and Tuna 232 cans Pasta Varieth 70 Bags Soup 12/20  Soup 64 cans 

Raffle Items 
08/20 100 Rice Bags Flag Afgan 

Our members continue to work at Meals for the Elderly, the hospitals and the recycle center.  We make 
sure to turn in our service hours each month to our secretary so they can be entered in LCI.  It is im-
portant that we continue to work and serve thru this pandemic to prove that nothing will keep the Lions 
from their motto of "WE SERVE".  When we quit meeting and working we are no longer serving. 

Lion Sandra Freeman, Club Administrator 

mailto:A-Subia49@yahoo.com
mailto:mcs4446@yahoo.com
mailto:linlte@aol.com
mailto:Glenn.Shepard@hotmail.com
mailto:tkc13dolphins@yahoo.com
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For only $24.00 per member your Club can 

be a 100% Club 
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Please help support the District Governor Team, District 2-A1, and a chance to give your 

club some exposure by advertising in the 2020-2021 District publications (Website and 

Newsletter). 

We need your support more than ever! 

The District needs your support for 2020-2021.   
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